
 

 

        Southeast Texas Waterways Advisory Council 
 

2901 Turtle Creek Drive  •  Port Arthur, Texas 77642 

Phone: (409) 719-5086  •  Fax: (409) 719-5090 

 

 

January 23, 2020 

 

 
Capt. J. M. Twomey 

Marine Safety Unit Port Arthur 

2901 Turtle Creek Dr. 

Port Arthur, Texas 77642 

 

Subject:  Waterway Suitability Assessment Recommendations for Orbit NGL-Energy Transfer 

Partners 

 

Dear Captain Twomey: 

 
The membership of the Southeast Texas Waterways Advisory Council (SETWAC) has no 

objections to your issuance of a Letter of Recommendation for the Orbit NGL Ethane Export 

Project (Sunoco/Energy Transfer Partners) to establish a Liquefied Hazardous Gas (LHG) export 

operation at the Sunoco/Energy Transfer Terminal in Nederland, TX. 

 

The SETWAC Navigation Sub-Committee was convened to assess the safety and security of the 

Orbit NGL plan. The Sub-Committee reviewed the Waterway Suitability Assessment (WSA) 

provided by Orbit NGL, attended a meeting with representatives of this project and was provided 

the opportunity to ask questions. At the January 23, 2020 SETWAC meeting the Sub-Committee 

reported  to the Full Committee no concerns or recommendations related to this project. The 

Navigation Sub-Committee remains available for consultation should you have any additional 

questions concerning the proposed project. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

           

R. S. Ogrydziak 

Chairman 

Southeast Texas Waterways Advisory Council   

 

 

Encl:   Southeast Texas Waterway Advisory Council (SETWAC) Navigation Sub- 

Committee Review of Waterway Suitability Assessment (WSA) Orbit NGL 

Ethane Export Project (Sunoco/Energy Transfer Partners) 


